
From: Wayne Bierbaum  

Subject: Boating Trip - Rail Trip 

  

 

Here is a details for the trip on the pontoon boat.  

 

I have schedule a wildlife photography boat trip on the Patuxent River at Patuxent 

River Park at Jug Bay(PG County). One of the past speakers, Greg Kearns is a 

naturalist with PG County and will open the park early and run the boat for us. One 

of the goals is to see a bird called a rail. Greg has worked hard in bring back wild rice 

on which the rails live. But he will also call in owls and other birds. I've been on four 

trips and something exciting always happens (rare birds and close encounters). The 

cost is $15 or $18 depending if you live in PG Co or outside.  

 

The trip is scheduled for 7AM on Wednesday 9/23/15. We should be waiting at the 

park gates at 7AM. It is about a mile from the gates to the boat.  

The trip is limited to 15 people. Spouses and friends are welcome if there is room. 

Liability is through PG Parks.  

I have a list started. To be added to the list please send me (or call) your Name, #of 

people, e-mail and contact phone # (cell phone preferable). I will send out reminders 

with hints about what equipment to bring later.  

 

Wayne Bierbaum 

Email: waynebierbaum@verizon.net 

Home phone with answering machine: 410 956-5033 

 


